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New AFC Board 
Member

Ottawa, ON  
• Diocese of Ottawa
Welcome Brian 
Cameron from St. 
John the Evangelist, 
Ottawa to AFC’s Board 

of Directors. Brian is a writer, editor, and 
communications strategist, with over 30 
years of experience in government and 
non-governmental organizations.

A.E.J. Fulford 
Recipient
Aylmer, QC  
• Diocese of Ottawa
Luca Simpson-Hall, a 
young, emerging church 
organist receives
financial support from 
the A.E.J. Fulford Trust 
for organ lessons from David Irving, Organist 
and Choir Director at Christ Church, Aylmer.

To apply for funding or make donations, go to: 
anglicanfoundation.org

        
College for Excellence in Preaching
St. Clement’s, Toronto, ON • Diocese of Toronto
The College of Preaching was established in 1991to provide Canadian 
clergy the opportunity to study with well-known homilists to gain 
master skills in the art of preaching. The Lewis S. Garnsworthy 
Memorial Trust is a funding partner with St. Clement’s, Toronto. 
The 2016 presenter is the Rev. Dr. Anna Carter Florence, Columbia 
Theological Seminary, GA.

St. Christopher’s Log Church
Haines Junction, YT • Diocese of Yukon 
The village of Haines Junction lies on the edge of a 
vast wilderness, in the territory of the Champagne and 
Aishihik First Nations, Southern Tutchone people who 
have been there for thousands of years. St. Christopher’s 
is engaged in new construction to fully outfit a kitchen 
in order to provide a food share project within the 
community.

Migrant Workers’ Outreach 
Ministry
St. Alban’s, Beamsville, ON • Diocese of Niagara
This innovative program supports farm workers in the 
fruit-growing area of Niagara, providing Sunday evening 
worship in Spanish, dinner, and appointments with 
medical staff and taxation advisors. Bicycles, an Internet 
café, and ESL instruction are also provided.

 HURRAH & BRAVO !
Your generous gifts to AFC have made it possible 

to support amazing ministry initiatives across Canada  
during the first half of 2016 in the amount of $1/4 million ! 

When you give a gift to AFC, you can be assured of  
an immediate impact for people and parishes.



Photos clockwise: Wycliffe College, Vancouver School of Theology, Queen’s College, Huron College, Trinity College, Atlantic School of Theology,  
Montreal Diocesan Theological College
 

Theological Education in Canada 
AFC donors make it possible for Canadian Anglicans to pursue theological education and thereby contribute  
as clergy and academics across the country. Since 2008, AFC donors have given Canadian theological colleges:

Student Bursaries  $416,000 • Grants for programs  $146,000

Donors to AFC make an extraordinary impact in the lives of students!
Next Application Deadline: September 1, 2016.

The Right Rev. Bruce Myers
Consecrated 13th Bishop of Quebec in the Cathedral of the Holy Trinity on  
May 5. Pictured here is Bruce’s cope, a gift from AFC Board members. Bruce 
was a bursary recipient for two years as a Doctor of Ministry student at Saint 
Paul University, Ottawa. Pictured with Bruce are three past recipients of the 
Scholarship of Saint Basil the Great, which provides grants to study abroad 
to deepen the connection between the Anglican Church of Canada and the 
Oriental Orthodox Churches and the Assyrian Church of the East: Walter 
Raymond, Philip Hobson, and Edward Simonton.

From left to right: Members of the Order of the Good Shepherd,  
the Rev. Canon William Derby, the Rev. Canon David Brinton, the Rev. Michael Moyer, 
the Rt. Rev. Bruce Myers, the Ven. Edward Simonton, the Rev. Canon Philip Hobson, 
the Very Rev. Walter Raymond
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